## SLOTAB NEWSLETTER

SLO High Tiger Athletic Boosters



Click <u>here</u> to donate to Tiger
Athletics

### Help Wanted...

Want to be more involved with athletics? Join the board! SLOTAB is currently looking to fill a few roles on the board and would love to have you join us. If you are interested in helping with website maintenance,

Booster Bash, or
Concessions/Apparel, please reach out to Mike Robinson

## WHAT IS SLOTAB?

SLOTAB (San Luis Obispo Tiger Athletic Booster) is a non-profit 501(c)(3) charitable organization created to support all CIF sanctioned teams and cheer at San Luis Obispo High School. The primary goals of SLOTAB are to raise funds to enhance and improve the athletic programs and facilities at San Luis Obispo High School. We also provide support in the advancement of student-athletes, increase the number of participants in athletics, and promote school spirit.

## **JOIN THE TEAM!**

Become a Member Today

Help support Tiger Athletics by becoming a member of SLOTAB. Your donation helps ensure that ALL Tiger Sports programs needs are met. General Memberships supply coaches with equipment, travel expenses, tournament fees and much more! Become a SLOTAB General Member today! Visit our website at <a href="https://www.slotab.org">www.slotab.org</a> or click <a href="https://www.slotab.org">here</a> to donate.

## 2021-2022 Donors

<u>Tiger Pride (\$2,500)</u>

Champion (\$1,000)

Jen Melton

#### Coach (\$500)

Elizabeth Moody

Moondoggies-Randy & Nicole Adler

Catherine Riedstra

#### Varsity (\$250)

Vanessa Solis Eric & Susan McSwain

#### Cub (\$100)

Lennon Bancroft
James Boscaro
Catherine Cuccaro
Jill Eulate
Ana Fioriani-O'Sullivan
Pamela David

# A WORD FROM SLOTAB PRESIDENT

Hi SLO Tigers Community!

My name is Mike Robinson and I'm the President of your SLO Tigers Athletic Booster Club (SLO TAB)!

As the SLO TAB Board of Directors and I get this 2021 - 2022 school year kicked off, I just wanted to tell you how excited we are to meet you, greet you, and see you in person supporting our student athletes. After a year that we all would like to leave far behind in 2020, I also would like to take a moment to say THANK YOU to all of the families and businesses in our community that showed support for our mission to help our student athletes to get back on the court and on the field in a safe manner. The type of support that we experienced from each of you was mind blowing and it really shows what our community is all about. Grit, Hard Work, Collaboration, and Pride.

So on behalf of SLO TAB, I want to thank you again from the bottom of my heart for your continued support.

Create a great day and we look forward to seeing you all soon!

Mike Z. Robinson SLOTAB President

#### **SLOTAB Board**

Board President- Mike Robinson- <a href="mike@mzrfitness.com">mike@mzrfitness.com</a>
Treasurer- Bryan Krill- <a href="mike@sqmail.com">slotabtreas@gmail.com</a>
Business Membership- Kathy Schwanitz- <a href="mikessmail.com">slotabsponsorship@gmail.com</a>
General Membership- Dannene Ungeheur -<a href="mikessmail.com">slotabmembership@gmail.com</a>
Secretary/Communications- Jen Melton- <a href="mikessmail.com">slotabsec@gmail.com</a>
Concessions/Apparel- Laurie Butterfield